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Fisher Phillips’ Denver Office Moves to Central Business District

News

6.29.20 

DENVER (June 29, 2020) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm representing

employers, announces that its Denver office has moved to the city’s Central Business District. The

firm has doubled its physical footprint and now occupies 20,235 square feet, the entire 24th floor of

the Chase office building located at 1125 17th St.

“Our recent growth trajectory here in Denver has created the need for additional space to

accommodate our talent,” said Michael Greco, Regional Managing Partner of Fisher Phillips’ Denver

office. “The expanded yet open and flowing space allows us to seat attorneys in various practice

groups together to ensure that no one feels isolated. It was very important to us that the new space

provide a set-up that would allow for our immigration, workplace safety, trade secret, and labor and

employment attorneys to easily collaborate within their groups and with one another.”

Fisher Phillips opened its Denver office in January 2008 and has more than tripled in size since that

time. Today the office headcount stands at 22 lawyers and 20 staff members. Five lawyers in the

Denver office are ranked in Best Lawyers in America 2020, and the office is also home to the national

leadership of the firm's Diversity and Inclusiveness Committee and the firm’s Autonomous Vehicles

Practice Group.

The firm’s Platinum LEED certified space at 1125 17th St has a modern vibe with a calming color

pallet and windows that allow for a great deal of natural light. Employees and visitors are welcomed

in a reception area filled with trendy furnishings and stunning panoramic views of the city,

mountains and plains. The views carry through to the firm’s large meeting area, which is equipped

with modern technology and sky-fold doors to partition the space whenever necessary.

Fisher Phillips took the health and happiness of its employees into account when designing

individual offices with adjustable standing desks and floor to ceiling glass walls to ensure

workspaces are bright and inviting. The open feel and character of the space allows for proper

social distancing while avoiding a sense of isolation.  Employees also have access to an on-site gym,

a Starbucks, and a regular rotation of food trucks.

The space is conveniently located near many great restaurants and shops on the RTD’s Free 16th

Street MallRide and is just a few blocks from Union Station. Attorneys, staff, clients and visitors can

easily access the office from I-25 or from a variety of light rail stops nearby.

https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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The firm's new address is:

1125 17th St 

Suite 2400 

Denver, CO 80202

The phone number remains the same: 303-218-3650. 

In addition to the move in Denver, Fisher Phillips also moved its Philadelphia area office location to

the iconic Two Logan Square building in Center City Philadelphia. The firm has also recently

announced the opening of two new offices in Nashville and Detroit, and the intent to further expand

its Los Angeles presence with an office in the San Fernando Valley.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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